PP,
Adirondack

parkagency

MEMORANDUM

TO: Agency Members and Designees
FROM: Terry Martino, Executive Director
DATE: June 2, 2011

RE: June Interim Mailing

As you know, the June Agency meeting was cancelled due to a lack
of actions requiring a Board vote. The cancellation also
results iIn significant cost savings to the Agency. In the
interim, we are providing you with the following materials:

e Draft May 2011 minutes for:
Full Agency
Regulatory Programs
Park Policy and Planning
Legal Affairs
Enforcement
e Monthly activity reports by division
e CD containing Settlement Agreements received in May

Please retain your copies of minutes sent with today®"s mailing
for discussion in July.

IT you have any questions relative to the enclosed materials,
please contact me or Chairman Stiles.

TM:dal
Enclosures
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